
Shan Morgan  
Permanent Secretary, Welsh Government 
Adrian Crompton 

Auditor General for Wales 

20 April 2020 

Dear Permanent Secretary and Auditor General for Wales 

Welsh Government Consolidated Accounts 2019-20 

Thank you for your letter of 14 April advising of the jointly agreed revised plan 
which would move the sign off of the Welsh Government’s consolidated annual 
report 2019-20 to the week of 26 October 2020. 

I fully understand the justification for this revised timescale in the current public 
health emergency and am grateful to you for advising me of the decision you have 
taken. I know that you will continue to monitor the situation closely and would be 
appreciative if you can inform me of any further rescheduling that may become 
necessary. 

I am copying this letter to Llyr Gruffydd AM, Chair of the Finance Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nick Ramsay AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg / We welcome correspondence in Welsh 
or English 


